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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, December 19 
Holiday Shoppe 

 
Thursday, December 21 

Classroom Parties 
 

Friday, December 22 
No School 

 
Monday, December 25 

Winter Break begins – No 
School 

 
Wednesday, December 27 

PTO Skate Night 
Wear Red, White & Green 

 
Tuesday, January 2 

School Resumes 
 

Tuesday, January 9  
PTO Meeting 
4:3-5:30 PM 

 
Friday, January 19  

End of Semester 
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
Monday, January 22  

No School 
 

Tuesday, January 23  
Box Top Competition Begins 

 
 
 
 

Reminders: 
 

✲ Holiday Shoppe will be at Spring Road School on Tuesday, 
December 19.   

✲ Classroom Parties will be on Thursday, December 21.  
✲ Lost & Found will be cleaned out at the end of this week.  

Please check the lost and found for missing items by Thursday, 
December 21. 

✲ NO SCHOOL on Friday, December 22. 
✲ Skate Night on Wednesday, December 27 

Teacher	Favorites	
	

Looking	for	a	last-minute	gift	to	celebrate	your	child’s	teacher(s)?		Visit	the	PTO	

link	on	our	school	website	for	a	list	of	the	Teacher	Favorites.		Our	school	website	

is	www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/.		The	Teacher/Staff	Favorites	is	

located	under	“Important	Documents”	within	the	PTO	page.	

http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/cms_files/resources/Teacher%20Favorites.pdf		

Share Table 
 

Due to the large amount of food thrown out daily, our school will 
be implementing a Share Table.  The purpose of the Share Table is 
to make use of what would be wasted food.  Students choosing not 
to eat food items served through the school lunch program may 
donate items.  Items donated must be unopened and wrapped such 
as: milk, oranges, bananas, yogurt, cheese sticks, peanut butter & 
jelly sandwiches, Craisins, crackers, and juice.  It is our hope that 
students eat all of the food items served during the lunch period.  
The overall goal is to make use of the wasted food that can be 
shared. 
 

Food donated to the Share Table will be available to the teachers.  
Teachers will take food items from the Share Table to distribute to 
students with need.       


